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Nicola Gunn

From: Planning
Subject: FW: 03 2023 0165 - Land at Neddy Lane - Response

 

From:  
Sent: Monday, June 5, 2023 9:00 AM 
To:  
Cc:  
Subject: RE: 03 2023 0165 - Land at Neddy Lane - Response 
 

 ❚❛❜ External Email  
This email originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and are sure the content within this email is safe. 

Dear all 
 
The attached amended scheme is now acceptable to Lancashire County Council's Highway 
Development Control team. 
 
Many thanks 
Rob 
 
Rob Hancock 
Team Lead Burnley, Lancaster and Rossendale 
Highway Development Control 
Highways and Transport 
Lancashire County Council 
 
 
 
 
 


